January 21, 2020

WEST POINT INN

Due to the Stay-Home Order issued by Marin County, the West Point
Inn is closed from December 8, 2020 until the Stay-Home Order is
lifted. The Inn is fully closed during this time, and we ask you not to
visit as all our facilities are off-limits. All reservations for this period
are canceled and will be refunded.

If you would like to make a tax-deductible donation in the interim, we
greatly appreciate your support. You may do so at

https://www.westpointinn.com/support-the-inn.

Please monitor the website for further updates on our reopening and
resumption of overnight stays.

We thank you for your understanding and patience during these
unsettled times.

Stay safe and stay healthy!

Thank you,

The West Point Inn Association



